NOTICE OF DONATION OF MECKLENBURG COUNTY PROPERTY TO CENTRAL PIEDMONT COMMUNITY COLLEGE

At its February 20, 2024 meeting, the Mecklenburg County Board of Commissioners will consider adopting a resolution donating to the Central Piedmont Community College-Basic Law Enforcement Training (BLET) program six (6) vehicles with high mileage. The vehicles have been scheduled to be decommissioned. Additional information can be obtained by contacting Rachel Vanhoy with the Mecklenburg County Sheriff's Office at (980) 314-5195 or Andrey Melkonyan with the Mecklenburg County Sheriff's Office at (980)314-5505.